PARKSIDE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
SAC MEETING .
November 8, 2018 T S

I. Roll to Establish A Quorum:

The majority of members were present which established a quorum. Meeting
was called to order @7:30 am.

II. Approval of October Minutes:
The October agenda was reviewed. A motion was made by Mr. Boulos to
approve. A second was made by Ms. J. King. The motion passed. ;
- = Minutes were reviewed from October. A motion was made by M- Boulos
to approve. A second was made by Mrs. Ford. The motion passed.

IIl. Monitor School Improvement Plan:
-Mrs. Wilkerson reviewed that each year waivers can be received. We have ¥
not received any inquiry of these waivers

IV. Yearly Communication Packets from Providers Under RFP.17-004AV

choices: i I
-several providers sent in information to run our aftercare. M.0.S.T. . W
Maximizing Out of School Time, Jewish Community Center, ASP, the YMCA, ‘ ER RN
Sunshine Child Programs, Broward After School Child Care. We looked at . 1 " | fﬂ‘!‘ B
their program flyers ' i
-Mrs. Wilkerson reviewed the program we currently have here at Parkside. e H
Parents and students are very happy with it. _ "j
-a motion was made to keep the current aftercare provider that we have at
Parkside by Mrs. King and a second by Mrs. Crowell. The motion passed. uf
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IV. Title 1 updates: w
-Our Parent Night was held last night. We did not have a good turn out. A 1] 1
discussion was held on how to get parents and families out. Several parent J i
links went out, flyers went out, teachers talked it up.

-Mrs. Polacek discussed that we submitted our SIP plan and Family
Engagement Plan. We are looking at results of different parent nights that are
held and how to increase participation (ex. Student academic games while
parents attend trainings, etc.)
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V. SAF Report:
-Mr. Boulos could not attend as he was out of town.
Mrs. Ford did attend. At the meeting they dicussed the SIP plan. They also
talked about the BRACE program and how we prepare students for college,,
even in Elementary. Broward College is #3 in the country. They also
discussed Buddy programs. Here at Parkside we have peer tutoring and book
buddies (including our ESE-ASD population). Safety Patrols has been great
for leadership. SAF guidelines were also reviewed.
-proposed 2019-20 calendar is being sent in.
-Next meeting is 4-15-18

V. Principal Updates:
-SMART update: we are in motion for the HAVAC system. It will begin in
January. We are looking to equalize temperature within the school. Etc. No
updates on Single point of entry. We get our money in 2019.
-We have not used any accountability funds. Currently there is $17,000.00.
$6400.00 is professional development. The money can roll over form year to
year. Please think about ideas of how to spend this money (ex. Student
computers, a new school marquis, a courtyard with picnic tables/ benches
etc:).
-We have received additional money from Title 1
-Thanksgiving Luncheon is coming up 11-15. We are currently sitting at
about 300. Please get your money in, $2.75 per person. It is a beautiful
Thanksgiving Luncheon and a great way to spend time with your children.

VI. Adjournment of Meeting

At 8:10 a.m. a motion was made by Mrs. Ritchie to adjourn the meeting. A
second was made by Ms. ). King. The motion passed.

Respectfully Submitted,

Mrs. Laneia Hall, Principal

s. Lakay Wilkerson, SAC Chair



